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What’s ahead for 2023? 
Renewed Advocacy Efforts and Strategic Planning  

 

Heading Back to Frankfort 
In 2022, Maryhurst successfully 
advocated with the Kentucky 
State Legislature to secure 
additional critical funding for our 
unique residential treatment 
services.  We’ll now return to 

Frankfort to advocate for 
increased rates for our 
community-based prevention 
program, Renewal, which relies 
on Medicaid reimbursement for 
the vast majority of its 
income.  Current rates only 
cover 70% of the cost of 
providing these critical services.   

Strategic Planning 
We are excited to have begun a 
new process for shaping 
Maryhurst’s strategic direction 

through the year 2026. We will 
seek input from our entire 
community including the children 
and families we serve, and we 
look forward to connecting with 
all of you via surveys, focus 
groups, and interviews to help 
create a dynamic vision for our 
future. 
 

   
 Feeling Grateful  

Words from CEO Paula Garner 
 

 
 
 

 

 
We have started boldly casting a 
vision for our future.  While we 
hold proudly to our rich heritage, 
we are acutely aware that we 
must be proactive in helping 
shape the ways we impact the 
children and families in our 
care, our larger community, and 
the Commonwealth. EVERY voice 
matters, so please let us hear 
from you when we reach out. 

 

Thank you for your support  
Words from Our Youth 
Each year, we do our best to create positive holiday memories for the 
youth who live with us to counter the negative experiences most have 
had previously. We are fortunate to have individuals, businesses, 
faith communities, and social groups who help us purchase and 
carefully wrap gifts with the same care we’d give our own children. 

"I was overwhelmed because I have never had a real, real 
Christmas before. I didn't expect this place to do so much for us 
on Christmas and it felt good."  - Madison 

   

 



About the Impact Circle 
Maryhurst’s Top Supporters 

The Maryhurst Lambeth Impact 
Circle recognizes individual 
donors for their investment in 
our vital work. If you’re 
receiving this letter, your 
donations to Maryhurst in the 
last calendar year have met a 
threshold of 5 years of giving 
OR a total of $1000 or more. 
Welcome or welcome back! 
 
(To read more, scan the QR code.)       
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Planned Giving 
Extending your impact 
 

supporting Maryhurst is a great 
way to reduce or eliminate your 
taxes in this area as well. Please 
consult your financial expert to 
make sure you are making the 
best decisions for your particular 
situation. 

Questions?  Contact David Short at  
502-271-4584 or dshort@maryhurst.org. 

 

Volunteering 
Another chance to pitch in 

Spring Cleaning – Projects 
will start in April.  
  
Garden Group – active 
every Monday from 3p – 5p 
from Mar. – Oct. Volunteers 
help our youth weed, plant, 
and harvest.  Sign up to 
help weekly or once a 
month.  
  
Birthday Card Program – 
Helping our youth 
celebrate, volunteers 
receive a monthly list by 
email and can either mail 
cards in or drop them by 
our Lambeth campus.  
 
 

 

The QR code below will take you to 
our webpage explaining many of 
the options available for helping 
Maryhurst secure its funding for 
future generations. Including 
Maryhurst in your will is perhaps 
the easiest planned gift, but many 
options offer tax benefits for you 
and/or your loved ones. 
 
 

 

On a related note, if you find 
yourself in a position of needing to 
make a Required Minimum 
Distribution (RMD) from your IRA, 

 
 
 
To inquire or sign up for volunteer 
opportunities, contact Shelby Allen 
at 502-909-4690  or 
sallen@maryhurst.org 

 

What’s on the horizon? 
Read on to find out about upcoming events and activities 
JOURNEY OF HOPE LUNCHEON  
This year’s event will be held Tuesday, May 16 at the 
Norton Healthcare Sports and Learning 
Complex.   Doors open at 11:00A and lunch begins at 
noon.  We always welcome new sponsors and table 
hosts, so let us know if you can help with this. 

Contact Lori Cecil at lcecil@maryhurst.org or 502.271.4523.  

TOUR OUR LAMBETH CAMPUS  
We would love for you to visit our campus and 
bring a friend with you!  Each month we offer a 
one-hour program overview and tour. Scan 
this QR code to sign up.  
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